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Notes for editors 

1.   For further information please contact Monique Schuilenburg, Operations Manager (tel. +32 2 274 06 61), moniques@actuary.eu 

2.   Copies of all AAE press releases are available on the AAE website (www.actuary.eu) 

3.   The Actuarial Association of Europe (AAE) was established in 1978 under the name Groupe Consultatif to represent actuarial 

associations in Europe. Its primary purpose is to provide advice and opinions to the various organisations of the European Union - the 

Commission, the Council of Ministers, the European Parliament, the European Supervisors and their committees – on actuarial issues in 

European legislation. The AAE currently has 38 member associations in 37 European countries, representing over 29,000 actuaries.  

Advice and comments provided by the AAE on behalf of the European actuarial profession are totally independent of industry interests. 

The Actuarial Association of Europe is registered in the EU Transparency Register under number 550855911144-54 
 

 
                                                    

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Actuarial Association of Europe welcomes Stephanos Hadjistyllis 

Brussels, 4 January 2024: The Actuarial Association of Europe (“AAE”) announced today that 
Stephanos Hadjistyllis FIA CERA has joined AAE as Senior Actuary/Project Manager, from 1 January 
2024. 
 

Stephanos is a Cypriot national with over 12 years of extensive 
experience as a consulting actuary. He has previously served as the 
head of the pensions actuarial team at Deloitte Cyprus and has held 
key consulting positions in both Cyprus and the UK. His expertise 
encompasses actuarial, risk, and investment consulting, making him a 
valuable addition to our team.  

Stephanos chaired the Board of the Cyprus Association of Actuaries 
from June 2018 to June 2020, demonstrating leadership and strategic 
vision. 

Stephanos' proven track record of successful project management, comprehensive understanding of 
actuarial principles, and commitment to professional development make him an excellent fit for our 
team. 

On behalf of the AAE Board, the Chairperson, Giampaolo Crenca, said: “It is with pleasure that we can 
announce that we strengthened the team at the AAE to be able to face the challenges in a changing 
world and be prepared to seize the opportunities to further develop the actuarial profession from all 
perspectives. Stephanos will be a valuable resource in order to support the strategic plan which AAE is 
carrying out. We are delighted that Stephanos agreed to join AAE. Please join us in extending a warm 
welcome to Stephanos as we look forward to achieving new heights together.” 

Stephanos said: “I am delighted for my appointment as a Senior Actuary and Project Manager at the 
AAE, marking the beginning of an exciting new chapter in my professional journey. Joining this esteemed 
organisation is both an honour and a thrilling opportunity to contribute to the advancement of the 
actuarial profession. I am eager to bring my skills and expertise to the forefront, collaborating with a 
dynamic team and contributing to impactful projects. I look forward to the challenges and successes that 
lie ahead, and I am enthusiastic about the prospect of making meaningful contributions to the actuarial 
community through my role at the AAE.”  

- End of press release - 
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